
 
Hidden Trails students visit College of Law, ‘go to court’ 

 

Hidden Trails Elementary School fifth- and sixth-grade GATE and Debate students 
were invited to attend the University of La Verne's College of Law on March 17 by 
the Delta Theta Phi Fraternity.  
While at the university, the students received a tour of the campus, learned what 
it is like to be a law student, learned about the U.S. judicial system and how the 
courts work and participated in a mock trial where Hidden Trails students served 
as prosecutor, defense, co-counsel, bailiff, judges, court artist, court reporter, 
witnesses, plaintiff, defendant and jury for the case "Who stole the cookie from 
the cookie jar?"  
The fraternity provided lunch for all the students and chaperones that attended.   
“It was an awesome experience and our Hidden Trails students did a fabulous 
job,” Principal Lisa Sura said. “We have been invited back next year for another 
visit and mock trial.” 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 
(Posted on FB only on 4/13/17) 
 


